
 

Sentinelle Aegis Navigation System  

End of Life Notification  
 
We pride ourselves in being a leading medical device manufacturer, a goal that 
could not be achieved without customers like you. After careful consideration, it is 
necessary to declare End of Life for the Sentinelle Aegis Navigation System. 
We regret any inconvenience that this may cause.  

As of August 16th 2013, we will continue to provide phone support and materials 
based on the availability of replacement parts for these systems. Every effort will 
be made to service our current customers through December 31st 2020.  

If you require additional information concerning this notice or would be interested 

in providing feedback on the product, please contact your Customer Service 

Representative at 1.866.735.3744 option 1.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Roger Mills  

Sr. Vice President and General Manager, Customer Service 


